Statutory guidance: Fishing vessel
licence variations

Updated: Variations effective from 00:01 hours, Sunday 21 October 2018 added

Variations occur to reflect changes in quota limits and closures or openings
of sea areas.

Check your licence

It is your responsibility to check your licence documents before going to sea
as licences can be changed at any time. The most up to date licences can be
accessed on the understand your fishing vessel licence page.

Current licensing documents are published on the understand your fishing
vessel licence. If more than one variation to a specific licence document is
published within a 30 day period only the latest document will be retained.
For any historical documents please email
fishingvessellicensing@marinemanagement.org.uk with details of your request.
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